August 25, 2020

The Place to Grow

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, August 25, 2020 using Zoom
Meeting. Seven (7) members of the public participated in the meeting.

e Council granted first reading to Bylaw 2020-12, a bylaw to establish Procedures for Council and
Committees meetings. This bylaw and Bylaw 2020-11 (Council Committees) will be go to a future
Committee Meeting for review.

e Council will review projects to be funded through the Municipal Stimulus Program at the Council
Committee Meeting on September 8, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. conducting using ZOOM Meetings.

e Mayor Hunter presented Paton Rothenbush with the Town of Didsbury High School Scholarship
award.

e Council approved to be a Gold Sponsor for the Mountain View Seniors’ Housing Foundation annual
golf tournament on September 17, 2020 at the Olds Golf Club. Mayor Hunter will also be putting
together a team of four (4) to participate in the event.

e Council approved a reconfiguration design for Council Chambers and safety measures that would
allow Council members to return to in-person meetings beginning this fall. The design will allow
for approximately 15 members of the public to attend.

e Council approved for the Didsbury High School to have a Grad Parade made up of approximately
55 vehicles on Saturday, August 29" starting at 3:30 p.m. The parade will start at the Zion Church
and end at the High School.

e Council approved for the Town of Didsbury to participate in the “AUMA Showcase Your
Municipality” at the 2020 Convention in September. The Town is calling for photos of front-line
workers in the community. The chosen photo will be included in a video project made up of front-
line workers across Alberta. The Town is also seeking submissions from businesses of their made-
in Alberta product(s), and will be presented at the AUMA Convention on September 24%.
Submission deadline is on or before September 4™ at 4:00 p.m. attention to Phil Boucher, Economic
Development Officer, Town of Didsbury.

e The next Regular Council Meeting will be September 8, 2020 using ZOOM Meeting at 6:00 p.m.
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